
From: Steve Jones <Steve.Jones@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 Mar 2023 01:52:58
To: idoxdms.av@buckinghamshire.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: 23/00796/HPDE- 1 Fairfax Crescent Aylesbury Buckinghamshire HP20 2ET
Attachments: 

 
 

From: zahid rahman <rahmanz84@yahoo.co.uk> 
Sent: 15 March 2023 13:53
To: Planning Technicians <planningtechnicians.av@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 23/00796/HPDE- 1 Fairfax Crescent Aylesbury Buckinghamshire HP20 2ET
 
Dear Planning Team, 
 
I confirm 8 Hilton Avenue can be added to the application. 
 
Regards,
Zahid Rahman (BEng. Hons. MCIBSE)
07800867855
 
 
On Wednesday, 15 March 2023 at 13:46:02 GMT, planningtechnicians.av@buckinghamshire.gov.uk 
<planningtechnicians.av@buckinghamshire.gov.uk> wrote: 
 
 
Please see attached
[Helping Hand]<https://www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/cost-of-living/>
 
DISCLAIMER FOR BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL
 
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily those of Buckinghamshire Council 
unless explicitly stated.
 
This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom it is addressed. Any confidential, sensitive or protectively marked material must be handled accordingly.
 
If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of the information contained in the 
email or attachments, and all copies must be deleted immediately. If you do receive this email in error please notify the sender 
immediately and note that confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost.
 
Buckinghamshire Council may monitor the contents of emails sent and received via its network for the purposes of ensuring 
compliance with relevant legislation and the Council’s policies and procedures. All such monitoring will take place in accordance 
with relevant legislation including privacy and data protection legislation. For details of how Buckinghamshire Council uses personal 
information please see the Council’s website.
 
Buckinghamshire Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does not accept any responsibilities for viruses 
once this email has been transmitted. You should therefore carry out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents.
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